
 
 

 
State of Connecticut 

 

Request for Proposal #20PSX0093 
Body Armor Body Armor and Ballistic Resistant Products 

The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Body Armor and Ballistic Resistant Products was released by the State of Colorado 

on July 1, 2020. The RFP is scheduled to close on Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. Mountain Time. The 

solicitation number is RFP-AR-21-001. 
  

Please note: All questions and proposals must be submitted to the lead State of Colorado.  The 
State of Connecticut will be a participating member on the new contract award.  

 
https://www.naspovaluepoint.org/solicitation-information/ 
 
https://codpa-vss.cloud.cgifederal.com/webapp/PRDVSS2X1/AltSelfService 
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